
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

PE Days: 

Monday & Wednesday 

Thursday 8th February 

Come On In! 8:45-09:15 

 

Home Activity 

Please continue to read every night with your 
child to build up fluency. 

Thank you!  

Hello! 

This week we have been introduced to a Non-Fiction text all about Owls. We 

have created our own Owl fact files based on the facts and knowledge that we 

have learnt throughout the week. In Maths, we have been looking at mass and 

capacity. We have been making predictions on which objects would be 

heavier/lighter and how many cubes would make an object balance on the scales. 

We have used the junk modelling area to make nests for Owls and created our 

own owl artwork using charcoal. - Miss Pritchard 


